
  

 
TRACK AND SOCCER FACILITY RENOVATION 

 
 
 Detail:   The current track facility is in need of renovation.  Since the track was 
originally built as a 440-yard track, the footprint of the track must be altered to comply 
with the guidelines for a 400-meter track.  This will require extensive renovation of the 
current facility.  A request for design/build proposals was sent to the two major vendors 
in Kansas.  Bids were received from Mid-America Golf & Field and ATG Sports.  
References have been checked for both firms and the Track and Soccer coaches have 
visited or played on a number of the surfaces provided by both firms.  Both firms will 
provide quality-playing surfaces and quality workmanship. 
 
Bids received: 
 
Mid-America Golf & Field - $1,589,339 
 
ATG Sports - $1,548,600 
.   
 Recommendation:  It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approves 
ATG Sport’s low bid of $1,548,600 for the renovation of the Track and Soccer facility. 
 
 
 

  
 


